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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I have spent a lot of time back ther. Hiking, running, riding, fishing, skiing and finding absolute solitude and

peace. Its such a rich ecosystem that seems to straddle environs and provides the feeling of wild an vast. So

much ofthat region is already roaded. Can we please just keep a bit of it in its primitive form 

 

 

 

I have had many imports wilderness experiences in the great burn.  Spending 3 days backcountry skiing and

camping out near dalton lake in mid April. This was a real wilderness winter experience that was unfortunately

disrupted by an legal snowmobile riders who were faring up the backcountry near heart lake and pearl lake. The

juxtaposition of days spent to n peace to days spent amongst the noise and gas fumes made me really

appreciate true wilderness designation and made it clear that the great burn demands more respect than it

currently has . I have had several run/ hikes throuh the fish creek drainages  Illinois peak area and upper heart

lake and beyond. I am constantly moved by the lack of humanity there. Solitude is ubiquitous there and wild

creatures and vast vistas make for a truly wild experienced. 

 

 

 

As

Much as possible. Set it on a direct path to wilderness designation 

 

 

 

See previous statements. The noise and fumes Cary and linger throughout the region dramatically and ruin

experiences for non motorists 

 

 

 

Do it 
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Thanks for all u do!!!


